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Voluntary School Contributions 2025 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
It is that time of year when we request your financial assistance through the payment of a 
voluntary contribution (school and paper).  Last year your contributions were used to support 
valuable resources to support our teaching and learning programs. 
 
At Penshurst Public School voluntary school contributions are: 
 

• Voluntary School Contributions  -   $70 per child or $105 per family 

• Voluntary Paper Contribution   -   $20 per family 
Total     -   $90 per child or $125 per family 

 
Voluntary school fees will be used to accommodate the growing technical support needs of the 
school, especially with the purchase, maintenance and increased use of mobile devices and fixed 
technology.  Additionally, these contributions will also assist the school in improving the school 
grounds and resources. 
 
The voluntary paper contribution will be used to offset costs of photocopying sheets for 

students to complete or make different activities for group work.   As a result, our copying costs 

have increased over the past few years. 

 

Attached is your child’s statement of account detailing the voluntary school contributions.  A 

statement of account will be sent home with your child every term.  Please note that all school 

contributions are voluntary, however, greatly appreciated.  You can pay one of the 

voluntary contributions, both or part thereof.  If you choose not to pay the voluntary school 

contributions please ignore the requests on the statement as they will not be removed.   

 

Thank you for your support with this matter.  

 
Please make payment via School Bytes. 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr J. Lie  
Principal 
11.03.2025 
 
 

 

 


